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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights, the Secretariat of CED, and has the honour to present the following Norwegian
delegation to the public consideration of the report submitted by Norway pursuant to article 29,
paragraph 1, of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced
Disappearance (CED/C/NOR/1) in Geneva on September 25" and 26,

Head of delegation:
Mr. Tormod C. Endresen, Ambassador, Permanent Representative to the UN and other
International Organizations, Permanent Mission of Norway

Delegates:

Ms Jannicke Graatrud, Minister, DPR, Permanent Mission of Norway

Mr. Jan Austad, Policy Director, Police Department, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms. Benedikte Strgm, Legal Adviser, Legislation Department, Ministry of Justice and Public
Security

Ms. Linda Katharina Drazdiak, Policy Director, Department for Governance and Finance, Ministry
of Justice and Public Security

Ms. Ashild Tveit Arnstorp, Senior Advisor, Civil Affairs Department, Ministry of Justice and Public
Security

Ms. Julie Larsen, Advisor, Legislation Department, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Mr. Simen Andreas Grinden, Advisor, Department for Governance and Finance, Ministry of
Justice and Public Security

Ms. Hilde Bautz-Holter Geving, Senior Analyst, Norwegian Ministry of Children and Families,
Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Mr. Tom Alexander Enger, Head of Section for legislative execution of sentences, Directorate for
Correctional Services

Mr. Martin Torbergsen, Minister Counsellor, Permanent Mission of Norway

Ms. Sigrun Stigen Holter, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Norway

Mr. Svenn Wroldsen First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Norway

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights, the Secretariat of the Human Rights Council, the

assurances of its highest consideration@

Geneva, 16 September 2024

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights,
the Secretariat of CED

Geneva




